
HHHS PasTimes 
Howell Heritage and Historical Society – Newsletter – July 2024 

Meetings 4th Friday, 7 pm, Ardena Baptist Church Gym, Adelphia Rd. Howell 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~   

 
 

Message From the President: 
Greetings HHHS Members,  

 

We had a terrific meeting Friday night. Many members were in attendance. It is 

encouraging to see more and more making the meetings. William (Bill) Ditto of West Farms 

Antiques, spoke about old time silver. He will be back later this month to showcase and 

discuss glassware.  

 

We are busy planning future events for both Ardena Schoolhouse and MacKenzie House 

for this fall. Our 50/50 Raffle is moving forward, more details to come on this 

fundraiser. We are still waiting on our license approval. 

 

Let’s enjoy HHHS and all it has to offer. We would love to see you at our meetings and 

our open houses. As always, please let me know if you have any questions, concerns or 

suggestions.  

 

Yours truly, 

Jude Meehan 732-433-3359 



On a beautiful evening in June, William Ditto, owner of West Farms Antiques, 

presented “Silver from England to the New World - an Odyssey” 

     
 

           
 

                 



 

 



     Upcoming HHHS Fund-Raiser    50/50 Raffle 

 
 

Boy Scout Eagle Project in Progress at Ardena Schoolhouse 

            
 

     
 

     



MARK YOR CALENDAR! 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Upcoming Event at MacKenzie  

Museum and Library! 
Open House – Sat. July 20th 1-4 pm 

                                
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

July Program and Meeting 

Friday, July 26th 7pm 
Program: America Table Glass from 1700 to 1920 

William A. B. Ditto, West Farms Antiques 

 



~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  
 

Upcoming Event at Ardena  

One Room Schoolhouse! 
Open House – Sun. July 28th 1-4 pm 

   
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

                               
 


